
Holywood News - February/March 2022 

Covid Update: We are hoping to hear changes for schools very soon to bring us 

inline with the rest of society and the move out of restrictions.  Thank you for your 

ongoing support - we’ll update as soon as we have news. 

A warm welcome…and a goodbye. 

To Jullien (P5) and Contijn (P7) who have recently joined the team 

Miss Witts is a 3rd year Teaching Student joining us in P6/7 this term.          

She will return to work with the P4/5 in May. 

Miss Brucianini had a successful placement in P1-3.                                      

Her hard work and ability to take on feedback moved her teaching skills 

forward.  Thank you for your hard work and best wishes with future studies Miss B! 

SAVE THE DATE  

  P5-7 Residential trip to Galloway Activity Centre 

Leaving Monday 30th May 2022           

Returning Wednesday 1st June 2022 

Shrove Tuesday 

We’ll be chomping on a pancake on Tuesday 
1st March.  Use up your left overs at home 

and blog us your pancake triumphs!!        
Yum! 

World Book Day 

Think of the planet—
recycle costumes—
make your own out of 
old clothes or get out 
your pj’s / onesie.                    
It’s all about the 
books!!  

 Soundtrap - John Dinning has been in school 
showing our P6/7 pupils the skills of a music 
creator / sound engineer. Pupils have been creating 
some excellent and unique pieces of instrumental 
music.  If you have a P6/7 pupil at home you can 
hear how they are getting on.                                
If not we’ll ask John how we can share our mega 
tracks with the whole Team. 

World Religion            
Exhibition  

P6/7 are setting up an 
exhibition for our younger 
pupils in the school hall on 
the 1st March to share 
their learning on the 5 
major World Religions. 

 

 

 

                 

Pupils have made posters, 
diagrams, and models of 
places of worship to share 
with Team  Holywood.       
We’ll share photos (and 
videos clips if we can 
persuade P6/7) on the 
blog. 

LIVE WRITE ALONG  

All staff in school have been attending Writing Workshops with Stephen Graham - a 
Teacher and literacy expert from Australia. Stephen is in Scotland this week and will 
be working with classes in Heathhall and Park Primary Schools on 1st March.  Miss 
Pattie is going to Heathhall to attend a live writing session.  P4/5 and P6/7 are going 
to write along with Stephen Graham as he leads a live lesson online.  This is a first for 
us…….We’ll let you know how we get on. 

Click on this link to visit the blog!                                   

https://

blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/

HolywoodHullabaloo 
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